
 

 

OFFICIAL 

 

More Trains, More Services  

Wolli Creek Power Supply Upgrade 
Out-of-hours work from Friday 23 June to Monday 26 June 2023 

Dear Neighbour, 

Further to our notification delivered to your mailbox on Monday 5 May 2023 about out-of-hours work from 6am 
to 6pm on Saturday 24 June and Sunday 25 June 2023, we can confirm additional out-of-hours work will be 
required from 10pm Friday 23 June through to 6am Monday 26 June 2023.  

The Wolli Creek Power Supply Upgrade team will carry out work on the track inside Wolli Creek Station, as well 
as modifications to the track and electrical infrastructure inside the rail corridor from Turrella to Wolli Creek 
Station. Every effort will be made to minimise disruption to the community. 

Please note, there are multiple contractors currently working within the Wolli Creek rail corridor. For more 
information on work being completed by Sydney Trains, please phone 1300 656 999 or visit 
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity.  

 

http://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity
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If you have any questions or concerns about the upcoming work, please contact the “Wolli Creek Power Supply 
Upgrade project” via projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or use the contact details below:  
 
• Call our project information line: 1800 684 490 
• Visit our website: www.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/more-trains-more-services 

Kind Regards, 
Wolli Creek Power Supply Upgrade project  
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